
SCHOOL RULES: Bicycles and Scooters 
Students are welcome to ride bicycles or scooters to school.  

It is very important that students are aware of the road rules when riding to school. 

Please ensure you have spoken to your child about safely crossing roads when 

walking, riding, or scootering to and from school, making sure they look both ways 

before crossing and using the school zebra crossings where possible. We have had 

many near misses and we want to ensure the safety of our students.  

We ask that students follow the following rules when on school grounds: 

 Always wear a helmet 

 Lock your bike/scooter and put it in the bicycle/scooter rack before school 

begins. 

 Stay away from the bicycle/scooter rack except when parking and picking up 

your bicycle/scooter. 

 Always walk your bicycle/scooter on school grounds— THIS IS FOR YOUR SAFETY 

AND THE SAFETY OF OTHERS.  

We have installed 4 Scooter and Bike Racks around the school.  They are located: 

 Early Years behind room 1 

 Year 5 block 

 Year 4 block 

 Outside OSHC (near Music Room) 

 

Please follow the link bellow for cycling and road rules in South Australia.  

https://www.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0020/23438/DPTI-Cycling-and-the-Law-

Booklet.pdf  

Thank you for helping keep our students and community safe. 
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